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LEGAL UPDATES PUBLISHED: MARCH 23, 2009

Federal Government Releases New I-9 
Form for Employers
Beginning April 3, 2009, all employers must start using the new I-9 Form, 
which is available through the U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services web 
site. Also available from the web site is the new I-9 Handbook for Employers, 
which is a valuable resource.

Employers should:

Continue use of the current I-9 Form through April 2;

After April 2, require each newly hired employee to complete Section 1 of 

the new form on the first day of employment;

Complete Section 2 of the form by the third day of employment; and

Continue retention of I-9 Forms for all current employees and for former 

employees for 3 years from the date of hire, or 1 year from the date of 

termination, whichever is later.

Contact Info
If you have any questions about the new I-9 Form, please contact Toni 
Blackwood at 816.983.8152 or any of our immigration attorneys within 
the Labor & Employment department.

Husch Blackwell Sanders LLP regularly publishes updates on industry trends 
and new developments in the law for our clients and friends. Please contact us 
if you would like to receive updates and newsletters, or request a printed copy.

Husch Blackwell Sanders encourages you to reprint this material. Please 
include the statement, "Reprinted with permission from Husch Blackwell 
Sanders, copyright 2010, www.huschblackwell.com." at the end of any 
reprints. Please also email info@huschblackwell.com to tell us of your reprint.
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This information is intended only to provide general information in summary form on legal and 
business topics of the day. The contents hereof do not constitute legal advice and should not be relied 
on as such. Specific legal advice should be sought in particular matters.


